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April 28, 2025 
Via Email: laura.friend@nrcb.ca 

 
Natural Resource Conservation Board 
4th Floor, Sterling Place 
9940 – 106 Street 
Edmonton, AB  T5K 2N2 

 
Attention:  Laura Friend 

Manager, Board Reviews 
 
Subject: Heidelberg Materials Canada Limited 

Scott Pit Project 
Proposed Application Requirements 

 
Heidelberg Materials Canada Limited (Heidelberg) is writing to provide final comments to the NRCB 
on the proposed application requirements for the Scott Pit Project.  
 
Heidelberg recognizes that the NRCB’s mandate is to review the potential environmental, 
economic, and social impacts of the Scott Pit Project to determine whether approving the project 
is in the public interest of Alberta.   
 
Clear and comprehensive application requirements allow the Board and the public to understand 
and evaluate the projects impacts and benefits.  Heidelberg believes the application requirements 
as amended will meet those objectives. 
 
Please feel free to contact us if you require any additional information or clarification. 
 
Regards,    

   
Dale Soetaert P.Ag.    Lauren Greenhough 
Land Manager     Environment & Sustainability Manager 
Dale.Soetaert@HeidelbergMaterials.com  Lauren.Greenhough@HeidelbergMaterials.com  
780-554-0999     825-967-0184 
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